

CITY OF DODGE CENTER NEWSLETTER



35 East Main Street, PO Box 430, Dodge Center, MN 55927 * 507-374-2575 * www.ci.dodgecenter.mn.us



All city offices will be closed on Monday, September 3, 2018 for the holiday. Have a safe and restful Labor Day!



Natalie Webb Family Aquatic Center

Beginning Monday, August 20th, the Aquatic Center will close at 5:00 p.m. (Daily hours 12:00 Noon – 5:00 p.m.)

The Aquatic Center will close for the season on Sunday, August 26th at 5:00 p.m.

FREE SWIM DAY!! Tuesday, August 14th!



Tuesday, August 7th

This annual community-police event is America's night out against crime! It's not too late to plan a block party and invite deputies!

RENTAL PROPERTY OWNERS

Reminder that your annual certificate renewals are due August 1st!



The library will be closed Saturday, September 1st and Monday, September 3rd for the Labor Day holiday.

Library hours: Monday 10am-5pm Tuesday 10am-7pm Wednesday 10am-5pm Thursday 10am-7pm Friday 10am-5pm Saturday 9am-noon

Events for kids:

Storytime: Mondays at 10:00 a.m. - Books, music and crafts for young kids.

music and crafts for young kids. **Music & Movement**: Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m.
Move, shake, and sing for young kids.

Events for adults: Adult Memoir Writing Group:

August 11 from 10am-noon





End of Summer Party!

Join us for our End of Summer Celebration on August 31st! The Friends of the Library will be serving **FREE** ice cream in front of the library from 11am-1pm. Everyone is welcome to come and have a treat with us!



CONGRATULATIONS to LEE!

After 18 years as Dodge Center's City Administrator, Lee Mattson has accepted a position as City Manager for the City of Waseca. We will miss him but we wish him all the best in his new position!